
CALL 319-626-2211                   CLICK www.southslope.com                  VISIT 980 N Front Street, North Liberty, IA 

 

 

Directory Assistance 

 For local numbers dial: 1 +411. There is a charge for this service. 

 For numbers inside and outside the 319 area dial: 1 + Area Code+ 555-1212 There 

is a charge for this service. 

 For the telephone numbers of businesses and people who have "800" numbers 

dial:1 + 800 + 555-1212 

 

Five ways to save on Directory Assistance charges 

1. Write down the numbers that you call frequently. You may wish to circle or 

underline a number in your directory to quickly find the number a second time. 

2. To get the telephone number of someone who has recently moved, call the old 

number. A new number reference is generally provided. 

3. If you need two numbers, request them both at the same time. Once a call to 

Directory Assistance has been placed, a second listing is given at no charge. 

4. You can save the cost of a second call to Directory Assistance if you can supply 

complete information the first time: exact location, accurate spelling and full 

names. 

5. If you are not sure of the name or spelling of a restaurant, theater, store, union or 

business, check the Yellow Pages under the appropriate heading. 

 

Information needed for Operator to secure number needed: 

1. City where you want listing 

2. Full name of person or business 

3. Address, if possible 

4. Directory Assistance Pricing 

Charges will apply on requests for numbers not listed in the directory. The blind and 

physically disabled may apply for exemption from these charges. 

 

How to obtain directories 

Additional directories or directories for other areas may be obtained by calling one of 

our Service Representatives. In some cases a charge may apply for out-of-town 

directories. Telephone directories of principal United States cities are available for your 

use at most libraries. 

 

Errors in directory listings 

If your listing is incorrect or omitted from this directory, please contact our Telephone 

Company. We will correct our records to assure that such an error or omission does not 

recur. Please note, the correction will be made in the next published phone book. 
 


